
BOULDER OFFICE: JUSTICE CENTER · 1777 6TH STREET · BOULDER, COLORADO 80302 · 303.441.3700 · FAX: 303.441.4703 

LONGMONT OFFICE: 1035 KIMBARK · LONGMONT, COLORADO 80501 · 303.441.3700 · FAX: 303.682.6711 

WWW.BOULDERCOUNTY.GOV/DISTRICT-ATTORNEY/ · EMAIL: BOULDERDA@BOULDERCOUNTY.GOV · TDD/V: 303.441.4774 

OFFICE OF THE DISTRICT ATTORNEY 
TWENTIETH JUDICIAL DISTRICT 
Michael T. Dougherty, District Attorney 

Boulder County, Colorado, 20th Judicial District, Facebook Page Public Posting Guidelines 
December 12, 2019 

The Boulder County District Attorney, Michael T. Dougherty, has established a Facebook page 
as a limited forum to provide information to the community and foster respectful discussion on 
matters related to the Boulder County District Attorney’s Office (BCDAO). The forum is open 
to all viewpoints on this subject, but in order to maintain a safe, comfortable, and welcoming 
environment, we ask you NOT to post comments that:  

• Address subjects unrelated to BCDAO.
• Solicit for commercial products or services.
• Spam or provide unrelated links to other sites.
• Contain profanity, obscenity or nudity.
• Demean or disparage an individual, group of individuals or entity (as determined by a

reasonably prudent person knowledgeable of prevailing community standards, who
believes that the content ridicules or mocks, is abusive or hostile to, or debases the
dignity or stature of any individual, group of individuals or entity).

• Infringe on copyrights or trademarks.
• Compromise the safety or personal privacy of any individual.
• Encourage a violation of any federal, state, local or tribal law.
• Promote or oppose a political party, the election of any candidate for federal, state or

local government offices, or initiatives, referendums or other ballot measures.

We welcome and encourage individuals to post their comments on issues and matters related to the 
BCDAO.  If time allows, a member of the staff will try to respond to the comments or questions.     

All comments are reviewed by our site moderator and will be removed if they violate this policy. Any 
comments posted by members of the public on BCDAO social media sites are the opinion of the poster 
only and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of BCDAO. If you have any questions about 
this policy, you may contact Shannon Carbone, 303-441-3700. 

If you want to reach the District Attorney, he can be reached via email (boulderda@bouldercounty.gov)    
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